Te Kawa Mataaho
Public Service Commission

29 July 2021

Hon Dame Fran Wilde DNZM, QSO
Chair

Remuneration Authority

PO Box 10084

WELLINGTON

Dear Dame Fran,

REMUNERATION DETERMINATION FOR 2021/22

| refer to your letter of 20 July 2021 outlining the Authority’s determination of no increase to my
remuneration for the 2021/22 year. :

As | have acknowledged previously, | am aware that the Authority must apply statutory criteria, that
you invite submissions, and that you must consider a range of other factors, in making any decisions.
| appreciate that you have again considered my request to model restraint in my remuneration as part
of your deliberations.

Kin

regards,
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